
 
 
 
 
November 7, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,     
Level Green Elementary would like to invite you to join them in a holiday 
sing-a-long performance.   This year’s performance will take place on 
Friday, December 15, 2023.  The performance will last approximately 
45 minutes to an hour. Due to a lack of space, the same performance 
will be held twice to accommodate everyone.  Your scheduled time is 
listed below: 
 

*KINDERGARTEN SCHEDULE:  
● MORNING KINDERGARTEN students ONLY perform at 9:45 a.m. 
● AFTERNOON KINDERGARTEN students ONLY perform at 2:00 p.m. 

 
GRADES 1-5 SCHEDULE:  

● Last names A-L- Please attend performance @ 9:45 a.m. 
         (families will be allowed to enter the building at 9:15 a.m.) 

● Last names M-Z- Please attend performance @ 2:00 p.m. 
         (families will be allowed to enter the building at 1:30 pm) 
 
Please try to stay as true as possible to the schedule above. We look 
forward to seeing you at the performance. 
 
Thank you, 
Mr. DiNapoli 


